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DOD SUCESSESDOD SUCCESSES
The Department of Defense Safety Management Center of Excellence (DoD SMCX) has assisted 
more than four hundred and fifty sites on their journey to safety excellence over the past fourteen 
years, whether it is in the quest for Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) Voluntary 
Protection Programs (VPP) Star, OSHA Challenge, Service, or other Star.  Data has shown that a site 
pursuing a Safety Management System (SMS) shows reduced Total Case Incident Rates (TCIR) and 
Days Away, Restricted or Transferred (DART) Rates.  

CURRENT Stars: 151

Reapproved OSHA Star (44)		




Recertified Army SOH Star (22) 
Recertified Navy SOH Star (2)

TOTAL Stars: 174 
Prior Stars: 23

PENDING Stars: 5

OSHA Star (1) 
OSHA Challenge (0) 

Army SOH Star (2) 
Navy SOH Star (0)

Data accurate as of August 19, 2019

The support we’ve received from the SMCX has been superb in every way. We’ve been working with 
them for nearly 4 years and they have been beside us all the way as we’ve implemented VPP.  The safety 
professionals at the CX are more than consultants; they are part of our base’s safety team.
– Merrill E. Dickinson Jr., MSPH, CHMM, Installation Safety Manager, Marine Corps Logistics Base Albany Phone: (877) 292-2880  •  E-mail: smcx@ctc.com  •  https://smscx.org/   
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